
HAPPY BITHDAY WISHES FOR THE 

MONTH OF JULY GO OUT TO… 

JANET ROBINSON—JULY 5TH 

GLORIA LONGLEY—JULY 10TH 

“CLANCEY” NICHOLS—JULY 12TH 

“RYAN” NICHOLS—JULY 12TH 

“PADRE” UZDAWINIS– JULY 14TH 

“BRANDI BROWN”—JULY 29TH 

PLEASE E-MAIL OR CALL GIN WITH YOUR GRCA CALENDAR 

ORDER.  THE CALENDARS WILL BE PICKED UP THIS YEAR 

AT THE GRCA NATIONAL SPECIALITY IN GREELEY , CO. ON 

SEPTEMBER 28TH.  SO, LET GIN KNOW HOW MANY CALEN-

DARS YOU WANT ON OR BEFORE THAT DATE.  THANKS!! 

          PHONE: 821-1555 OR E-MAIL: ginchappell@aol.com  

OUR JULY MEETING WAS POSPONED DUE TO RAIN... 

Next Club Meeting—Sunday,  Ausust 1st - 1:30 p.m.—Hoffman Park  

Grooming Clinic—Bring your dogs and learn how to trim your pups so they look  

beautiful!  Please make plans to attend, mark your calendar and we hope to see you all there. 

July 2010 
Our deepest sympathy is extended to Dru Logan...She lost her 

beloved “Skye” on the 13th of this month.  We all were very 

sorry to hear of this news.  Dru, our thoughts are with you at 

this time...Skye will be missed greatly by all. 


